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TAPE 127, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:40 a.m.

HB 2117 WORK SESSION

MELANIE ZERMER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: - Reviews -7 Amendment (EXHIBIT
A) - Answers questions from members

038    MOTION:    Rep. Meek moves to pass -7 amendment OF HB 2117

VOTE: In a  roll call  vote, the  motion passes  with Rep.  Ford, Rep.

Dell, Rep. Fisher, Rep. Meek,  Rep. Shields voting AYE.

Rep Stein voting NAY. Rep. Luke is excused.

042 MOTION:

Rep Meek moves HB 2117 as amended to the floor with a do pass
recommendation

VOTE: In  a roll  call vote,  the  motion passes  with Rep.  Ford, Rep

Dell, Rep Fisher,  Rep. Meek, Rep.  Shields voting AYE.



Rep Stein voting NAY.  Rep. Luke is excused.

REP. FORD will carry the bill

HB 3528 - WORK SESSION

067     ZERMER: Reviews HB 3528, submits and reads -1 amendment (EXHIBIT
B)

127    PETER GRUNDFOSSEN, ASSOCIATION OF OREGON HOUSING AUTHORITIES: -
Answers questions from the committee

195    STEVE MEYER, LEGISLATIVE REVENUE: - Impact statement For -1
Amendment

222    GRUNDFOSSEN: - language - Answers questions

400  MOTION: REP.  STEIN moves  -1 amendments  further amended  by on 
line 6 adding in s to resource and a comma, deleting "and housing

services including". On line 7 after services changing the

semicolon to a comma, after classes changing a semicolon to a comma.  On
line  8  after self-sufficiency  removing the

semicolon

VOTE:    HB 3528 with revised amendments passes without objection.

489  CHAIR  FORD: Committee  must wait  for  Revenue impact  statement
before passing bill  to the  floor.  Directs administrator  to  schedule
work

session as soon as statement is received

460     HB 3582 INFORMATIONAL MEETING

468  JEAN  THORNE, MEDICAL  ASSISTANCE PROGRAM:    Submits and  reads
written testimony (EXHIBIT C)

TAPE 128 SIDE A

144    THORNE: Continues general overview

241    CHAIR FORD: Asks which groups are HMO's

250    THORNE: Answers questions from members

269  JEFFERY  DAVIS, CO-CHAIR,  OREGON COALITION  OF LOCAL  HEALTH
OFFICIALS: Submits and reads written testimony (EXHIBIT D) -Policy
issues

TAPE 127 SIDE B

024    DAVIS: Discusses needed services within funding limits



473    REP. STEIN: Asks question regarding national administration plans

TAPE 127 SIDE B

075     THORNE: Explains Oregon Health Plan

126     DAVIS:  Answers question from members

152    THORNE:  Answers question from committee - Family planning -
freedom of choice - HIV

191    DAVIS: -Freedom of choice

200    THORNE:  Answers questions -Oregon Health Plan timing with
federal changes - 5 year waiver - Play or pay mandate - Cost of Oregon
Health Plan

Submitted for the record testimony  from Mitchell Boriskin, Oakridge
Medical Clinic (EXHIBIT E) Submitted for the  record testimony  from
Nancy  Sullivan,Healthy Start Inc. (EXHIBIT F) Submitted for the  record
testimony  from Lynne  Weidel, Healthy  Start Inc. (EXHIBIT G) Submitted
for  the  record  testimony from  Ian  Timm,  Oregon  Primary Care
Association (EXHIBIT H)

365    CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10: 05 a.m.

Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Kathy Taylor                    Melanie Zermer Clerk
      Administrator
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